
JetBlue Announces Additional
Flights from Florida to Cuba

Tampa, February 12 (RHC) -— JetBlue Airways has announced more flights to Cuba, Wesh news reports
today. The New York-based airline said Thursday that it would add a new charter flight to Cuba this
summer.

The Friday flights from Tampa to Havana are scheduled to begin June 5th. Travelers have to make
arrangements directly with JetBlue partner ABC Charters.

The development comes following the easing of some restrictions on travel to Cuba in January. JetBlue
already operates three other weekly charter flights to Cuba from Tampa and Fort Lauderdale.

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/46516-jetblue-announces-additional-flights-from-florida-to-
cuba
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